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November 22, 2005 

MEMORANDUM TO: Write Your Own Principal Coordinators and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   David I. Maurstad 
    Acting Director 
    Mitigation Division 

SUBJECT: Revised Extension of the Renewal Grace Period Waiver 

As a result of the continuing impact on communities and individuals from Hurricane Katrina, the 
grace period will be further extended on policies being renewed. Previous memoranda dated 
September 2 and October 24, 2005, extended the renewal grace period an additional 90 days for 
policies with grace periods ending August 27, 2005, through November 27, 2005. 

Policyholders attempting to renew their coverage, whose policies have grace periods ending 
November 28, 2005, through December 31, 2005, now will also receive an additional 90 days to pay 
their renewal premiums. 

Any questions or inquiries regarding this notice should be directed to Donald Beaton, Chief 
Underwriter, Federal Emergency Management Agency, at (202) 646-3442, or (email) 
donald.beaton@dhs.gov. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, WYO Marketing Committee, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Accounting, Data Processing, Underwriting, Claims 
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